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to pay the interest on such debt as it falls due, and also to pay 
and discharge the principal thereof within a period not exceed-
ing fifty years from the time of contracting the sante. 

[No. 49, A.] 

JOINT RESOLUTION NO. 45. 

Memorializing congress to enact a law providing for physical 
valuation of railroads. 

Resolved by the a.setnbly, the senate concurring, That the 
congress of the United States be requested to enact a law 
providing for the physical valuation of all railroad property 
to form the basis for fixing the rates and charges, for service 
by railroads 

Resolved, That the secretary of state is in.reby directed to 
forward a copy of this resolution to the president of the 
United States and to each member of the congress thereof. 

[No. 77, S.] 

JOINT RESOLUTION NO. 46. 

To authorize the Governor to set aside a certain sum of money 
to maintain a Wisconsin headquarters at the Alaska-Yukon-
Pacific Exposition at Seattle, Washington. 

WHEREAS, The legislature has made no provision for any 
representation of our State's resources at the Alaska-Yukon-
Pacific Exposition, soon to open in the city of Seattle, Wash-
ington, it would appear that, for the accommodation of the 
many Wisconsin people who will attend such Exposition, 
there should be provided and maintained a headquarters where 
citizens and former citizens may assemble during the continu-
ance of the said exposition, therefore be it 

Resolved by the senate, the assembly concurring, That the 
Governor be and he is hereby authorized and requested to set 
aside and use for the purpose of maintaining a Wisconsin 
headquarters at such Exposition a reasonable sum not ex-
ceeding one thousand dollars (*1.000.00) of the Governor's 
unexpended eontingent fund fm• the years 1907 and 1908. 

R(soired. That the expenditure authorized by this resolution 


